
Senior Center operations move
to  NCC  during  Termite
Treatment
The Senior Center will relocate limited programming to the
Neighborhood Community Center (NCC), 1845 Park Ave from Feb. 3
– 5 to allow for termite treatment.

Senior Serv and the Senior Mobility Program will continue
services to the NCC.

For a detailed listing of programs and services that will be
offered  during  this  time,  please  pick  up  a  copy  of  the
February edition of “The Chronicle” or visit the City’s Senior
Center web page here.
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